
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

THE MARINA COAST WATER DISTRICT will conduct a public hearing to receive 

comments on the Draft 2015 Urban Water Management Plan.  The Urban Water Management 

Plan addresses water supply and water demands within the District’s Marina and Ord 

Community Service Areas for the next 20-years.  The District Board of Directors will conduct 

the hearing at their regularly scheduled meeting at 7:00 p.m., Monday, June 6, 2016, at the 

Marina Council Chambers, 211 Hillcrest Ave, Marina, CA 93933.  The Draft Plan is available 

for review at the District Office, or may be viewed on the web at www.mcwd.org.  Written 

comments will be accepted until 5:00 p.m., Friday, June 3, 2016.  Submit written comments to 

MCWD, ATTN: Mike Wegley, 11 Reservation Road, Marina, CA 93933. Email 

mwegley@mcwd.org, Phone (831)384-6131, Fax (831)384-0197. 
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